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postgraduate trainees in psychiatry wishing to specialise in forensic psychiatry,
specialists in forensic psychiatry, mental health, criminal lawyers, and forensic
psychologists. It will be an invaluable reference work for clinical psychologists,
criminologists, sociologists, and other professionals working with forensic
psychiatric patients such as members of the probation service, social workers, and
nursing staff.
Psychology United States. Congress. House. Committee on the District of Columbia.
Subcommittee No. 5 1968 Reviews the practice and regulation of psychology in D.C.
Get Through MRCPsych Paper A1 Melvyn WB Zhang 2016-08-19 The MRCPsych
examinations, conducted by the Royal College of Psychiatrists are the most
important exams for psychiatric trainee to achieve specialist accreditation.
Written by authors with previous exam experience and edited by the distinguished
team behind Revision Notes in Psychiatry, Get Through MRCPsych Paper A: Mock
Examination Papers provides candidates with the most realistic and up-to-date MCQ
and EMIs, closely matched to themes appearing most often in the Paper A exam.
Reducing Interpersonal Violence Clive Hollin 2018-08-10 There are many types of
interpersonal violence that can lead to short- and long-term physical and
psychological effects on those involved. Reducing Interpersonal Violence reflects
on the World Health Organization’s stance that interpersonal violence is a public
health problem and considers what steps can realistically be taken towards its
reduction. Clive Hollin examines interpersonal violence across a range of
settings, from bullying at school and in the workplace, smacking children and
partner violence in the home, to sexual and other forms of criminal violence in
the community. This book summarises the research on evidence-based strategies to
reduce violence and shows that reducing interpersonal violence can have a positive
effect on people’s wellbeing and may save a great deal of public expenditure. This
book is an invaluable resource for students and researchers in the fields of
psychology, criminology, law, and police studies, as well as professionals such as
probation staff and forensic psychologists.
Forensic Uses of Clinical Assessment Instruments Robert P. Archer 2013-04-26 This
book provides, in a single volume, an extensive, research-based evaluation of the
most popular clinical assessment tools as applied in forensic settings. These
widely used instruments often require important modifications in their
administration and interpretation when used for forensic purposes, and it is vital
that the clinician is intimately familiar with their correct application, as well
as their limitations. The test instruments included are analyzed by senior figures
in the field of psychological assessment who are uniquely qualified to discuss
them because they have either had a crucial role in the development of the tests,
or they have dedicated their careers to advancing our understanding of these
clinical assessment measures. Each chapter begins with a summary of the
development of the assessment instrument in its more traditional applications in
clinical settings, and then considers its utilization in forensic settings. The
types of forensic issues which have been addressed with that instrument are
reviewed, and an illustrative case example is given which reflects the types of
uses and limitations of the assessment technique when applied in a forensic
context. New in this edition are a chapter on the MMPI-2-RF and separate chapters
for the adult and youth versions of the Hare Psychopathy Checklist. Psychologists
using assessment instruments in applied forensic settings will find this to be a

Hearings United States. Congress. House. Committee on the District of Columbia
1968
Fundamentals of Abnormal Psychology Ronald J. Comer 2010-01-22 This text is ideal
for introducing students to the realities of living with, treating, and
researching psychological disorders. Using a multitude of examples of real people
and disorders, Comer presents the material in a way that connects to students'
lives. The new edition fully embraces diagnostic and definition changes introduced
by the DSM-5.
Handbook of Psychology, Forensic Psychology Irving B. Weiner 2012-10-16 Psychology
is of interest to academics from many fields, as well as to the thousands of
academic and clinical psychologists and general public who can't help but be
interested in learning more about why humans think and behave as they do. This
award-winning twelve-volume reference covers every aspect of the ever-fascinating
discipline of psychology and represents the most current knowledge in the field.
This ten-year revision now covers discoveries based in neuroscience, clinical
psychology's new interest in evidence-based practice and mindfulness, and new
findings in social, developmental, and forensic psychology.
Clinical Psychology Andrew M. Pomerantz 2019-07-04 The best-selling Clinical
Psychology: Science, Practice, and Diversity presents an inclusive and culturally
competent view of the vast world of clinical psychology. Through lively examples,
robust scholarship, and a highly readable narrative, award-winning author Andrew
M. Pomerantz explores the key topics of clinical assessment, psychotherapy, and
ethical and professional issues while also incorporating discussions of current
controversies and specialized topics. The Fifth Edition includes a new careerfocused feature, original videos addressing ethical issues, and updates reflecting
the latest research findings in the field. INSTRUCTORS: Clinical Psychology is
accompanied by free SAGE edge online resources, including In My Practice
whiteboard videos. These original videos breathe life into concepts via stories
drawn from the author′s own experience as a practicing clinician.
University and Public Behavioral Health Organization Collaboration Kirk Heilbrun
2021 "This book's major purpose is to offer detailed information about successful
collaborations between universities and public behavioral health organizations in
criminal justice contexts. This introductory chapter briefly describes the nine
contributed chapters in this book, each illustrating a particular collaboration.
Each contributed chapter describes the collaboration in more detail, including
purposes, beginning, leadership, who is served, services, operations,
effectiveness measurement, financial arrangements, and lessons learned. The
present chapter also defines relevant terms and reviews the literature relevant to
this areas. The particular focus is on collaborations that are relatively
longstanding and successful, with the goal of aggregating the various aspects of
the different projects into a larger model for success"-Forensic Psychiatry Basant Puri 2017-08-23 This book covers the basic science and
neurobiology of violence and integrates this with clinical, legal, and ethical
aspects of forensic psychiatry. Unique text which integrates the basic sciences,
clinical, legal, and ethical aspects Highly illustrated. Numerous colour images in
the basic sciences section further explain the text Succinct yet comprehensive
coverage for instant access to the information The book is designed for
forensic-psychiatry-fundamentals-and-clinical-practice
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valuable and practical source of information, as will attorneys wishing to gain an
understanding of the application of these psychological assessment approaches in
the courtroom.
Validity Assessment in Clinical Neuropsychological Practice Ryan W. Schroeder
2021-09-20 Practical and comprehensive, this is the first book to focus on
noncredible performance in clinical contexts. Experts in the field discuss the
varied causes of invalidity, describe how to efficiently incorporate validity
tests into clinical evaluations, and provide direction on how to proceed when
noncredible responding is detected. Thoughtful, ethical guidance is given for
offering patient feedback and writing effective reports. Population-specific
chapters cover validity assessment with military personnel; children; and
individuals with dementia, psychiatric disorders, mild traumatic brain injury,
academic disability, and other concerns. The concluding chapter describes how to
appropriately engage in legal proceedings if a clinical case becomes forensic.
Case examples and sample reports enhance the book's utility.
International Handbook of Threat Assessment J. Reid Meloy 2014 International
Handbook of Threat Assessment offers a definition of the foundations of threat
assessment, systematically explores its fields of practice, and provides
information and instruction on the best practices of threat assessment.
Textbook of Clinical Neuropsychology Joel E. Morgan 2016-02-26 Containing 50
chapters by some of the most prominent clinical neuropsychologists, the Textbook
of Clinical Neuropsychology sets a new standard in the field in its scope,
breadth, and scholarship. Unlike most other books in neuropsychology, the Textbook
is organized primarily around syndromes, disorders, and related clinical
phenomena. Written for the clinician at all levels of training, from the beginner
to the journeyman, the Textbook presents contemporary clinical neuropsychology in
a comprehensive volume. Chapters are rich with reviews of the literature and
clinical case material spanning a range from pediatric to adult and geriatric
disorders. Chapter authors are among the most respected in their field, leaders of
American Neuropsychology, known for their scholarship and professional leadership.
Rarely have so many distinguished members of one discipline been in one volume.
This is essential reading for students of neuropsychology, and all others
preparing for careers in the field.
Fundamentals of Clinical Practice Mark B. Mengel 1997 This unique text explores
the patient-physician relationship, focusing on those relationships and societal
problems that can have an impact on it. Writing for first- and second-year medical
students, Drs. Mengel and Holleman describe the process of developing into a
physician and how that affects the individual; the many cultural issues that can
impact on the patient; and the current economic forces affecting the quality of
health care. Students will benefit from the cogent clinical examples and cases
that illustrate important points and the suggested supplementary readings.
The International Handbook on Psychopathic Disorders and the Law Alan Felthous
2012-05-14 Reflecting the work of an international panel of experts, the
International Handbook on Psychopathic Disorders and the Law offers an in-depth
and multidisciplinary look at key aspects of the development and etiology of
psychopathic disorders, current methods of intervention, treatment and management,
and how these disorders impact decision making in civil and criminal law.
Legal Insanity: Explorations in Psychiatry, Law, and Ethics Gerben Meynen
2016-11-08 This book examines core issues related to legal insanity, integrating
perspectives from psychiatry, law, and ethics. Various criteria for insanity are
analyzed and recommendations for forensic psychiatric and legal practice are
offered. Many legal systems have an insanity defense, in one form or another.
Still, it remains unclear exactly when and why mental disorders affect a person’s
moral or criminal responsibility. Questions addressed in this book include: Why
should insanity be a component of our legal system? What should be the criteria
for an insanity defense? What would be the reasons for abolishing it? Who should
bear the burden of proof? Furthermore, the book discusses the impact neurosciences
may have on psychiatric and psychological evaluations of defendants as well as on
legal decisions about insanity.
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Forensic Psychiatry Helen Mavourneen Farrell, M.D. 2015-04-17 Watch Dr. Helen
Farrell's TEDx Talk on Creating Hope for Mental Health Forensic Psychiatry:
Essential Board Review is an invaluable study guide for those doctors preparing
for the forensic psychiatry board exam or seeking recertification. The text is a
concise and practical aid for mastering forensics, making key principles easy to
understand and memorize. The book is divided into four sections. The first
section, Board Examination Tips and Pitfalls, offers you important advice on
everything from registering for the examination to effective studying techniques
to the power of embracing a positive attitude. The second section, High Yield
Notes, provides a broad review of important topics in forensic psychiatry
including forensic ethics as well as civil and criminal issues. The third section,
Legal Cases, contains a concise review of important mental health legal cases. The
last section, Board-Style Questions, includes more than 100 board-style questions
along with answers and detailed explanations for self-assessment. Although the
book focuses primarily on forensic psychiatrists, a larger audience can benefit
from reading it including psychologists, social workers, criminologists, general
psychiatrists, medical students, and attorneys or law students interested in
mental health law.
The Evolution of Forensic Psychiatry Robert L. Sadoff 2015 Extraordinarily
comprehensive in both historical beginnings and modern-day practice, Dr. Robert
Sadoff's The Evolution of Forensic Psychiatry features prominent leaders and
researchers in the field who continue to have the greatest influence on the growth
of forensic psychiatry.
Forensic Neuropsychology Jerry J. Sweet 1999-01-01 In recent years, forensic
neuropsychology has become a practice area of explosive growth and interest. This
text elucidates the practice of forensic neuropsychology for those who need to
understand the scope and limitations of this field. Fifteen chapters by
neuropsychology and legal experts organized into four sections (Fundamentals,
Practice Expertise, Relevant Populations, and Parameters of the Legal Arena)
convey authoritatively a breadth of relevant information and the state-of-the-art
of forensic neuropsychology. Topic coverage includes essential psychometrics,
evaluation of premorbid function, personality and emotional functioning,
complexities of executive functions, variables affecting decision-making, clinical
and scientific foundations of the neuropsychological evaluation, differential
diagnosis, malingering, ecological validity, mild traumatic brain injury,
neurotoxin-related encephalopathy, special pediatric issues. Forensic
Neuropsychology will be useful for: practicing clinical neuropsychologists and
those in advanced training, plaintiff and defense attorneys whose practices
include brain injured individuals, and other health care providers in nonpsychology disciplines (e.g., psychiatry, neurology) who are providing expert
opinions in litigated brain injury cases, and in doing so use and interact with
opinions of neuropsychologists.
The Evolution of Forensic Psychiatry Dr Robert Sadoff 2015-06-15 Dr. Robert
Sadoff's The Evolution of Forensic Psychiatry is extraordinarily unique in that it
is not intended to be a textbook or a guide to forensic psychiatry. Instead, this
book is a fascinating mix of historical beginnings, current developments,
representative subspecialties of psychiatry, and several allied disciplines and
their impact on forensic psychiatry. Furthermore, it also includes neuroscientific
research and how it translates to civic and criminal case work. Judges, attorneys,
law professors and a police scientist all weigh in on the influence of the
interdisciplinary research these forensic scientists have had on the justice
system. Featuring case examples and research conducted by the professionals who
have had the greatest influence on the growth of the field of forensic psychiatry,
they lead the discussion on the various aspects and issues of the discipline's
impact on the criminal justice system. Dr. Sadoff and his team have set out to
improve the phases of criminal procedures as they impact our community at large.
Causality of Psychological Injury Gerald Young 2007-05-31 This book offers a
welcome expansion on key concepts, terms, and issues in causality. It brings much
needed clarity to psychological injury assessments and the legal contexts that
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employ them. Focusing on PTSD, traumatic brain injury, and chronic pain (and
grounding readers in salient U.S. and Canadian case law), the book sets out a
multifactorial causality framework to facilitate admissibility of psychological
evidence in court.
Forensic Psychiatry Nigel Eastman 2019 Forensic Psychiatry is an essential
interdisciplinary book that is ideal for all trainees in psychiatry, clinical and
forensic psychology and other forensic mental health disciplines as well as for
those professionals who work with psychiatrists in a legal setting, particularly
members of the legal profession, probation and the police.
Get Through MRCPsych Paper B Melvyn WB Zhang 2016-08-19 The MRCPsych examinations,
conducted by the Royal College of Psychiatrists, are the most important exams for
psychiatric trainees to achieve specialist accreditation. Written by authors with
recent exam success and edited by the distinguished team behind Revision Notes in
Psychiatry, Get Through MRCPsych Paper B: Mock Examination Papers provides
candidates with the most realistic and up-to-date MCQ and EMIs, closely matched to
themes appearing most often in the Paper B exam.
Foundations of Clinical Psychiatry Sidney Bloch 2001 Foundations of Clinical
Psychiatry
Forensic Assessments in Criminal and Civil Law Ronald Roesch 2012-09-13 Designed
to meet the specific needs of lawyers,Forensic Assessments in Criminal and Civil
Law: A Handbook for Lawyers provides insight into what to expect from forensic
mental health evaluations and how to navigate these assessments with skill and
competence. The volume is divided into sections by evaluation type: criminal,
civil, and juvenile and family evaluations. Each chapter addresses one of the most
commonly requested forensic evaluations and is written by a forensic psychologist
with both academic and professional experience with that type of evaluation.
Get Through MRCPsych Paper A2 Melvyn WB Zhang 2017-07-12 The MRCPsych
examinations, conducted by the Royal College of Psychiatrists are the most
important exams for psychiatric trainee to achieve specialist accreditation.
Written by authors with previous exam experience and edited by the distinguished
team behind Revision Notes in Psychiatry, Get Through MRCPsych Paper A: Mock
Examination Papers provides candidates with the most realistic and up-to-date MCQ
and EMIs, closely matched to themes appearing most often in the Paper A exam.
Writing Forensic Reports Daniel P. Greenfield 2008-12-02 Despite the extensive
technical literature on forensic mental health, there is a lack of practical
guidebooks dedicated to generating clear and persuasive forensic mental health
reports. Greenfield and Gottschalk present this practical handbook to address this
critical need. This comprehensive guide outlines the proper format for forensic
reports, contains multiple examples of full and partial reports, and is organized
in a user-friendly, "how-to" style to accomplish its goal. The case overviews of
full criminal reports, full civil reports, and civil summaries cover important
topics such as domestic violence, malpractice, personal injury, malingering, and
more. Key features: Full-length report samples with step-by-step guidelines
explaining how each section of the report is done Designed to assist the novice,
trainee, and seasoned forensic mental health practitioner Extensive commentaries
and discussions following each case overview to convey how the report served to
help resolve its case Extensive reference lists and appendices containing key
terms, additional journals and periodicals, Internet resources, and assessment
tools
Uncommon Psychiatric Syndromes David Enoch 2020-11-23 This book explores the
historical background to, and present-day understanding of, a number of unusual
psychiatric disorders. This fully revised new edition contains a new chapter on a
range of recently emerging conditions as well as updated literature and a
collection of new and updated cases. Since the publication of the fourth edition,
there have been many developments in the field of psychiatry, including changes in
the Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders (DSM-5) and the
advancement of neuroimaging and related research, which have been incorporated
into the fifth edition. In this now classic text, each chapter covers an
individual disorder in detail, using several case studies gathered by the authors
forensic-psychiatry-fundamentals-and-clinical-practice

themselves to illustrate and exemplify the disorders discussed. The clear and
easy-to-understand writing style ensures that this text is accessible for the wide
range of studies and professions who will find it useful. Uncommon Psychiatric
Syndromes, Fifth Edition, is essential reading for psychiatrists, clinical
psychologists, psychiatric nurses, psychiatric social workers, social workers and
other mental health professionals. It will also be of interest to graduate
students in the fields of psychiatry and psychology as well as those enrolled in
psychiatry resident courses.
Interventional Radiology Bradley B. Pua 2018-12-03 In 2012, the American Board of
Medical Specialties (ABMS) approved Interventional Radiology (IR) as its own
specialty. Born out of the field of Diagnostic Radiology, IR requires a more
clinical focus on initial consultation and post-procedural management, rather than
its previous role of performing image-guided procedures. Interventional Radiology:
Fundamentals of Clinical Practice is written with this new focus in mind to help
readers incorporate their procedural knowledge into a holistic approach of patient
management. Chapters explore topics across a broad spectrum of IR, with a focus on
etiology and pathophysiology of disease, followed by discussions on intraprocedural and post-procedural management. Numerous tables and boxes, and over 420
total figures complement chapter content. This comprehensive text is a must-have
text for IR residents and reference for all practicing interventional
radiologists.
Sex Offenders Fabian M. Saleh M.D. 2009-02-11 This comprehensive reference by
nationally recognized experts provides an interdisciplinary overview of existing
knowledge about sex offenders. It provides in-depth coverage of the problem of
identification, risk assessment and management, treatment, and legal solutions. It
seeks to ensure public safety while at the same time maintaining medical integrity
and respect for due process. The book is intended for psychiatrists, clinical
psychologists, and researchers who work with sex offenders, as well as attorneys,
members of the judiciary, and policymakers.
Sex Offenders Fabian M. Saleh 2009-02-11 A comprehensive clinical resource on
sexual offenders that covers the basics in diagnosis, natural history, risk
assessment, and treatment in a way that is easy to absorb and to incorporate into
practice. The sections on legal issues are absolutely necessary for anyone working
with sexual offenders in order to understand the extensive legal framework that
operates around this subtype of offender. The editors and contributors are
concerned to ensure public safety while at the same time amintaining medical
integrity and respect for due process. The book is intended for psychiatrists,
clinical psychologists, trainees, and researchers who work with sex offenders, as
well as attorneys, members of the judiciary, and policymakers.
The American Psychiatric Publishing Textbook of Forensic Psychiatry Robert I.
Simon 2004 General clinicians conduct most forensic psychiatric examinations and
provide most psychiatric testimony. Yet these clinicians often receive little or
no training in forensic psychiatry, leaving them ill prepared to meet the
inevitable ethical and legal challenges that arise. Both timely and informative,
this textbook is the first reference designed and written for both the general
clinician and the experienced forensic psychiatrist. Here, 28 recognized experts
introduce the forensic subjects that commonly arise in clinical practice. Unique
in the literature, this outstanding collection covers • Introductory
subjects—Organized psychiatry and forensic practice; the legal system and the
distinctions between therapeutic and forensic roles; business aspects of starting
a forensic practice; the role of the expert witness; the differences between the
ethics of forensic and clinical psychiatry; the use of DSM in the courtroom; and
issues that arise in working with attorneys• Civil litigation—The standard of care
and psychiatric malpractice; civil competency; issues in conducting evaluations
for personal injury litigation; personal injury claims of psychiatric harm; and
disability determination and other employment-related psychiatric evaluations•
Criminal justice—Competency to stand trial and insanity evaluations; the use of
actuarial and clinical assessments in the evaluation of sexual offenders;
psychiatry in correctional settings; and the relationship between psychiatry and
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law enforcement, including mental health training, crisis negotiation, and fitness
for duty evaluations• Special topics—Assessment of malingering; evaluations of
children and adolescents; violence risk assessments; the use of prediction
instruments to determine "dangerousness"; and the evolving standard of expert
psychological testimony Each chapter is organized around case examples and
includes a review of key concepts, practical guidelines, and references for
further reading. A study guide is also available for use in teaching, in studying,
and in preparing for the forensic board examination. This practical textbook makes
this interesting specialty accessible to trainees and seasoned practitioners. With
its detailed glossary of legal terms, subject index, and index of legal cases, it
will be a welcome addition to all psychiatric residency and forensic fellowship
programs.
Fundamentals of Mental Health Nursing Victoria Clarke 2009-02-05 This is a casebased, service user centred textbook for mental health nursing students to use
throughout their pre-registration studies. The essential theory required for
nursing care is explored alongside real service users' views and fictional cases
providing excellent transferable skills for practice.
Psychology United States. Congress. House. The District of Columbia 1968
Hearings United States. Congress. House 1968
Fundamentals of Forensic Practice Richard Rogers 2006-04-07 Forensic psychologists
and psychiatrists are increasingly asked to provide expertise to courts and
attorneys in the criminal justice system. To do so effectively, they must stay
abreast of important advances in the understanding of legal standards as well as
new developments in sophisticated measures and the methods for their assessment.
Fundamentals of Forensic Practice is designed to address the critical issues that
are faced by mental health experts in their role of conducting assessments,
presenting findings, and preparing for challenges to admissibility and
credibility. Uniquely practical and comprehensive, this volume operationalizes
legal standards and describes empirically validated methods for their evaluation.
Not only is this essential for mental health professionals, but it is equally
valuable to criminal attorneys. Lawyers require both clinical knowledge and
understanding of legal standards in order to prepare their own experts and to
challenge those on the opposing side. For both clinical and legal experts
Fundamentals of Forensic Practice offers a full view of all phases of criminal
proceedings: - Pretrial—diversion, determinations of bail, waivers of Miranda
rights, and the capacity to consent to searches. - Trial—competency to stand trial
and criminal responsibility. Beyond insanity, the latter addresses mens rea,
automatism, and psychological context evidence, such as battered-woman syndrome. Post-trial—sentencing, capital sentencing, competency to be executed, and other
post-conviction issues. Other key features include: - Chapters on specific
criminal issues in a consistent format, with comprehensive coverage of legal
standards and relevant clinical methods - Guidelines for conducting more effective
forensic evaluations - In-depth coverage of specialized assessments, eg.
malingering, sexual predator cases, and the insanity defense. - A detailed
overview of direct and cross-examination strategies This book is the second
collaboration between Rogers and Shuman. As individual authors, each received the
American Psychiatric Association’s prestigious Guttmacher Award for their
outstanding contributions to forensic psychiatry.
Hearings, Reports and Prints of the House Committee on the District of Columbia
United States. Congress. House. Committee on the District of Columbia
The Contemporary Relational Supervisor 2nd edition Robert E. Lee 2021-08-11 The
Contemporary Relational Supervisor, 2nd edition, is an empirically based,
academically sophisticated, and learner-friendly text on the cutting edge of
couple and family therapy supervision. This extensively revised second edition
provides emerging supervisors with the conceptual and pragmatic tools to engage a
new wave of therapists, helping them move forward together into a world of highly
systemic, empirically derived, relational, developmental, and integrative
supervision and clinical practice. The authors discuss major supervision models

forensic-psychiatry-fundamentals-and-clinical-practice

and approaches, evaluation, ethical and legal issues, and therapist development.
They present methods that help tailor and extend supervision practices to meet the
clinical, institutional, economic, and cultural realities that CFT therapists
navigate. Filled with discussions and exercises to engage readers throughout, as
well as updates surrounding telehealth and social justice, this practical text
helps emerging therapists feel more grounded in their knowledge and develop their
own personal voice. The book is intended for developing and experienced clinicians
and supervisors intent on acquiring up-to-date and forward-looking, systemic, CFT
supervisory mastery.
Psychiatry Review and Canadian Certification Exam Preparation Guide James A.
Bourgeois 2012-03-08 Psychiatry Review and Canadian Certification Exam Preparation
Guide is the first exam preparation text intended specifically for candidates
taking the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada (RCPSC) psychiatry
examination. This concise, single volume review contains "Canadian-specific"
content so that readers need not modify other sources, but may rely on it as their
primary source of preparation. The volume is based on The American Psychiatric
Publishing Board Review Guide for Psychiatry and cites only validated sources used
in other APP books, so candidates can be assured of its content integrity. It has
been fully updated, and it includes a multitude of features that will appeal to
harried candidates: The information presented is consistent with Canadian
psychiatry practice. References have been drawn from the Canadian psychiatric
literature, and laboratory units; medication names and doses, and the language
employed are consistent with Canadian medicine and psychiatry; The volume is
organized according to familiar DSM-IV classifications, allowing readers to
quickly locate the most appropriate chapter. It does not neglect foundational
knowledge, however, offering complete coverage of basic neuroanatomy as well as
more advanced topics such as neuroimaging, psychopharmacology, and the cultural
and legal aspects of psychiatric illness; Quick-reference tables summarizing
diagnostic criteria for specific psychiatric disorders and other critical
information are especially useful and abundant; and A rigorous 200-question
practice exam and answer guide provide a reality check for prospective exam
takers. The exam's structure reflects the actual board examination, with question
topics commingled, and candidates seeking additional questions and annotated
answers to enhance their preparation are referred to additional online selfassessments. The Psychiatry Review and Canadian Certification Exam Preparation
Guide represents the best of psychiatric scholarship, combined with insight into
the RCPSC psychiatry exam, and a keen eye for presenting the necessary information
in a logical, easy-to-remember manner. This one-stop resource is destined to
become candidates' constant companion in the months leading up to the exam, and
after.
Forensic Psychology Matthew T. Huss 2008-09-22 Forensic Psychology provides
students with an in-depth and insightful introduction to the clinical practice of
forensic psychology, the assessment and treatment of individuals who interact with
the legal system. Focuses on the clinical practice of forensic psychology
Integrates research, cases, and theory that provides students with a well-balanced
picture of forensic psychology Incorporates two main themes, scope of practice and
therapeutic jurisprudence, that focus on empirically supported clinical practice
and expose students to case law and statutory law necessary in the practice of
forensic psychology Utilizes real world examples and cases such as the impact of
intelligence testing in the landmark Atkins vs. Virginia case that help students
understand the practical role of forensic psychology Encourages an understanding
of the law as a living and breathing entity, examining its ability to be
therapeutic or anti-therapeutic for the people most directly affected by it
Examines not only the criminal aspects of psychology and law but also civil
aspects such as civil competence issues, sexual harassment claims, child custody
evaluations, and personal injury cases which are often part of forensic practice
Covers unique challenges that forensic psychologists often face clinically,
legally, and ethically Instructor's Resources available at
www.blackwellpublishing.com/huss.
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